
You’re Invited...

Office of the City Commissioners
P.O. Box 4990
Orlando, FL 32802-4990

Please join 
Commissioner Robert Stuart, District 3, 

and City Staff for a public forum concerning 
public safety of the Maury Road corridor. 

Tuesday, March 24 at 6:30 p.m.
Edgewater High School Media Center

3100 Edgewater Drive

For more information, please call or e-mail
Commissioner Stuart’s office, 407-246-2003, 

robert.stuart@cityoforlando.net 


